
 

May 18, 2020 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Center for Evidence and Practice Improvement 

Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality  

ATTN: EPC SEADs Coordinator 

5600 Fishers Lane, Mail Stop 06E53A 

Rockville, MD 20857 

 

 Re: Request for extension of deadline for submission – 85 FR 21855 

 

Dear Ms. Benns, 

  

We represent the Informed Consent Action Network (“ICAN”).  

 

ICAN, along with a number of other organizations with an interest in informed consent and 

vaccine safety, have only learned today of the Request for Supplemental Evidence and Data 

Submissions, published on April 20, 2020, document citation 85 FR 21855, available at https://

www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2020-04-20/pdf/2020-08331.pdf.  ICAN and these 

organizations need additional time to prepare and provide useful submissions.   

 

On behalf of ICAN, we therefore hereby respectfully request that the deadline to provide 

submissions pursuant to the foregoing notice be extended sixty days until July 20, 2020.  

 

Kindly advise forthwith if this request will be granted. 

 

 

       Very truly yours, 

            
 

 

 

Aaron Siri, Esq.  
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